
 

 

27th March 2020 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Re: School Updates 
 
It is hard to believe that it was only a week ago that we were informed about school closures.  It 
seems like it has been a lot longer. 
 
Thank you for all you are doing to support your children’s learning at home.  You are doing a 
fantastic job!  Please check the website as we have updated all the home learning guidance and 
added links to our class blogs.   
 
We are also keeping you updated via Instagram and Twitter.  Many of you will have seen the 
daily challenges set by our creative arts team and some of the beautiful creations the children 
have made.   
 
Our welfare team have been busy arranging food vouchers for families who are entitled to Free 
School Meals.  If any of you need support with this or there is anything we can do to help, 
please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
We will remain open for vulnerable children and children of critical workers over the Easter 
Holiday (including Bank Holidays).  If your child is eligible and would like to attend over this 
period, please send us an e mail to let us know  admin@torridonprimary.lewisham.sch.uk   
 
I am sending heartfelt thanks to all our critical workers, particularly those who are working in 
the NHS, for doing such an incredible job at this difficult time.  I am sure you will want to join 
me in thanking our wonderful staff team for keeping Torridon running for those families who 
need us. 
 
Please stay safe, healthy and positive.  I will be in touch again next week with further updates 
as I receive them. 
 
Best wishes 

 
Manda George 
Headteacher 

Hazelbank Road, Catford, London, SE6 1TG 
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